STARTING WEEK OF JULY 21

The Van Buren County Road
Commission will be
completing a project on
Spring Haven Court in
Antwerp Township. The project
consists of a 2" asphalt overlay.
Concrete driveway approaches
will be removed and repoured
to allow an improved transition
to the new surface and asphalt
driveways will be milled and
repaved for a smooth
transition to the new road
surface. Please ensure
sprinklers are not directed into
the roadway to preserve the
asphalt surface that will be
laid. This project will be
completed as weather allows
and minor delays are possible.

Questions about this project

may be directed to RaveGlff

at 269-674-8011 ext. 230. -
JUL 14 2025

ANTWERD? TOWNSHIP

This project is funded
by Antwerp Township.
Michigan Paving and
Materials Co. is the
prime contractor
completing the project.
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